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Anna Wynn

From: Smith, Brian R. <BSMITH@RC.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 3:05 PM
To: Carroll, Wilson T.
Cc: Anna Wynn; Hannah Gienau; Elizabeth Burdick; Jeff Bord
Subject: RE: IWWC#25-5SITE: New Exhibits
Attachments: 2025.07.15 - Wetlands Response Letter.pdf; 2025.07.15 Wetlands Hearing Exhibits Gales 

Ferry.pdf

Dear Attorney Carroll: 
  
For tonight’s public hearing please find Bohler Engineering’s response to the CLA letter that we received today and 
Bohler’s Engineering’s attached exhibits that were just conveyed to the Town of Ledyard land use staff.  
  
Sincerely, 
Brian R. Smith (he/him/his) 
Robinson & Cole LLP 
One State Street 
Hartford, CT 06103 
Direct 860.275.8224 | Fax 860.275.8299 
bsmith@rc.com | Bio | V-Card 

Robinson+Cole 
 
Boston  |  Hartford  |  New York  |  Washington, DC  |  Providence  |  Miami  |  Austin 
Stamford  |  Wilmington  |  Philadelphia  |  Los Angeles  |  Albany  |  www.rc.com 
From: Jeff Bord <jbord@bohlereng.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 2:49 PM 
To: land.use.asst@ledyardct.org; Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org>; Hannah Gienau 
<zoning.official@ledyardct.org> 
Cc: Smith, Brian R. <bsmith@rc.com> 
Subject: IWWC#25-5SITE: New Exhibits 
  

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL 

  

Good afternoon,  I have attached a formal response letter to the 3rd party comments we received earlier 
today. Along with the exhibits we are prepared to share this evening. All are the same from previous 
meeting, except for the last page which is a compilation of all borings and test pit locations performed to 
date.  

We will be prepared to discuss in more detail tonight.  

Thank you.  
  
Jeff Bord, P.E. 
Associate 
o 860-333-8900 / jbord@bohlereng.com 
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This transmittal may be a confidential R+C attorney-client communication or may otherwise be privileged or 
confidential. If it is not clear that you are the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this 
transmittal in error; any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this transmittal is strictly prohibited. If you 
suspect that you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at 1-860-275-
8200, or e-mail at it-admin@rc.com, and immediately delete this message and all its attachments.  

 


